
Mr. A.H.M. Mustafa Kamal 

Minister of Finance 

Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh 

JET FUEL PRICE IN BANGLADESH 

Dear Honourable Minister, 

Date 11/10/2019 

On behalf of the International Air Transport Association (IATA) and its member airlines, I would like to thank you for taking the 

time to meet with industry representatives on Thursday, 12 September 2019 at your office to discuss key financial priorities 

for aviation in Bangladesh. 

As a follow up correspondence from this meeting and as requested, we are enclosing information to highlight the jet fuel 

prices in Bangladesh that are not conducive to the growth of the aviation industry and to recommend measures to address 

the underlying issues. 

I 

Attached is our recent study and proposal for the jet fuel price in Bangladesh for your kind consideration. 

And to address the unfavourable situation of jet fuel prices in Bangladesh, IAT A urges the Bangladesh government to 

intervene in the following ways. 

Padma Oil should be required to adopt transparent formula pricing according to global best practice. This is in the 

form of an international jet fuel price benchmark (such as MOPS) plus a fixed add-on. In the absence of competition 

currently, the fixed add-on should be capped at a reasonable level that is better aligned with the average add-ons in 

the Asia Pacific region. 

As a strategic direction, competition in jet fuel supply should be introduced. Once competition exists in the market 

the cap on add-on could be removed as the market will be able to find its own efficient price level. 

These measures when taken, will significantly support the growth of the Bangladesh aviation industry and bring Bangladesh 

a step closer to the government's ambition to develop Dhaka into a vibrant aviation hub. 

We look forward to working with you, particularly as we face the challenges of growing the aviation industry in Bangladesh. 

Meanwhile please do not hesitate to contact me or our Asia Pacific Business Development and Area Manager, Azhar Azahari 

at azaharia@iata.org should you require any further information or assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Conrad Cliffor 

Regional Vice President 

Asia Pacific 

cc. Mr. Mohammad Mahbub Ali, Minister of Civil Aviation and Tourism, People's Republic of Bangladesh

Air Vice Marshal M Mafidur Rahman, Chairman Civil Aviation Authority of Bangladesh

Board of Airline Representatives, Bangladesh

Mr. Vinoop Goel, Regional Director, Airport, Passenger, Cargo and Security, and Member and External Relations,

IATA

Mr. Malvyn Tan, Head Commercial Fuel. IATA

Mr. Azhar Azahari, Asia Pacific Business Development and Area Manager, IAT A

iata.org 






